From: diane scroggins

To: City Clerk

Subject: Mask mandate

Date: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 1:58:19 PM
Hi Alice,

I'm very concerned that masks aren't required and worn in Monrovia.
I hope at the next council meeting this can be addressed.

Sincerely,

Diane Scroiiins



From: shawn .

To: Alice Atkins
Subject: City Council Mtg Public Input
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 11:31:52 AM

Good Evening Mayor Adams, Mayor Pro Tem Crudgington and Councilmembers:

On Monday evening, some friends and | were sitting at a table on the sidewalk
outside a local restaurant on Myrtle. A car turned into a parking spot at such a high
speed, that everyone at our table jumped up. There was a scream from our table, as
well as the neighboring table. Luckily, the car stopped in time and the young ladies
were very apologetic. Since the pandemic has allowed for seating closer to the curb,
there have been a lot of close calls. | have noticed people driving at higher than
intelligent speeds and making very fast u-turns into parking spaces. The u-turns are
especially dangerous if someone is in the neighboring spot and trying to enter or exit
their car. My hope is that the council can review the current speed limit and discuss
lowering it while the current outdoor dining model is in effect. | will also take this
opportunity to request that street signage is added, to reinforce U-turns are
prohibited.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,

Shawn Spencer
Owner

Girl Friday Solutions
517 S. Myrtle Avenue
Suite 200

Monrovia, CA 91016

www.girlfridaysolutions.net



From: Sari Canales

To: City Clerk

Subject: Chamber Report

Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 3:38:16 PM
Attachments: Afternoon Connect (1).pdf

Lunch Mob Feb Networking - Zoom info.pdf

6 New members — Feb 2020

Member Name Join Date Status Notes
Sweven Remodel Inc. 2/8/2021 Active

VFW Post 2070 Monrovia 2/8/2021 Active

Mi Havana Cigars 2/8/2021 Active

Overton Moore Properties 2/10/2021 Active
Henderson's Uniforms 2/10/2021 Active
Monrovia Tech Support  2/10/2021 Active

Operation: Save Our Restaurants 12/18-1/31/21 over 2000 people signed up for coupon, 1403
redeemed coupons

Welcome Back, Let’s Eat 2/4-2/15 1097 people signed up for the coupon, 121 redeemed coupons (6
out of 22 restaurants reported so far)

Lunch Mob — Poke Bar — Networking via zoom at 12n

Afternoon Connect this Thursday at 12n

Thank you,

Sari Canales
Executive Director

Al

MONROVIA

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
620 S. Myrtle Avenue
Monrovia, CA 91016

626-358-1159 phone
sc@monroviacc.com



From: Melissa Tavylor

To: City Clerk
Subject: Tonight"s City Council Meeting
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 4:14:37 PM

Good Evening Mayor Adams and Councilmembers:

I am delighted to hear that LA County COVID numbers are going down. While this is good
news, there is still risk for those who have not been vaccinated. I am writing tonight to request
that the city enforce a mask mandate. I am relieved on behalf of the business owners for the
opportunity to open up again. While this great news for our economy, I don't think we want
Monrovia to be the epicenter for another surge. Seeing Myrtle street the past few days I have
seen crowded restaurants, and crowded tables. Just yesterday, it was 3:30 pm and I noticed a
line out of most restaurants and people not socially distanced. At minimum if we enforced a
mask mandate we could slow the spread. As anyone who has had COVID knows, this is a
terrible disease and the risk of catching it can be minimized by enforcing proper safety
precautions.

Thank you,

Melissa Taylor



